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STAFF'S FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
via e-mail 

RE: Docket No. 2018015 5-EI -Petition for approval of regulatory assets related to 
the retirements of Lauderdale Units 4 and 5 and Martin Units 1 and 2, by 
Florida Power & Light Company. 

Dear Mr. Cox: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Power & Light Company 

(FPL) provide responses to the following data requests: 

1.) In staff's last two data requests, staff asked if the anticipated retirements for Martin Units 
1 and 2 and Lauderdale Units 4 and 5 have changed. If FPL has updated anticipated 

retirement dates for the Martin and Lauderdale Units, please provide an updated estimate 
of the unamortized balances that FPL is seeking to include in the regulatory asset. 

2.) In Docket No. 20170123-EI, FPL agreed to commence amortization of the costs 
associated with the St. Johns River Power Park (SJRPP) during the term of its current 
settlement agreement. Please identify within the Settlement Agreement, the language that 
permits FPL to defer amortizing the regulatory assets associated with the early retirement 

of Martin Units 1 and 2 and Lauderdale Units 4 and 5. 

3.) For all accounts shown on Attachment KF-1 ofFPL's petition, please list the 2017 actual 
depreciation expense. Please separate between Capital Recovery Accounts - Base and 
Capital Recovery Accounts - Clause. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than November 16, 2018 from the 
Commission's website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6234 if you have any questions. 

~~ 
Kurt Schrader 
Senior Attorney 

KMS/lms 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Kenneth A. Hoffinan, Florida Power & Light Company 




